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Misty Maza

From: Public Testimony
Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 1:23 PM
To: Misty Maza
Subject: Fw: GPS/Commercial Waste Collectors Proposed Ordinance Amendment

 
 

From: Public Testimony <PublicTestimony@newhavenct.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 2:08 PM 
To: Misty Maza <MMaza@newhavenct.gov> 
Subject: Fw: GPS/Commercial Waste Collectors Proposed Ordinance Amendment  
  
 
 

From: Anstress Farwell <anstress@urbandesignleague.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 12:12 PM 
To: Public Testimony <PublicTestimony@newhavenct.gov> 
Subject: Re: GPS/Commercial Waste Collectors Proposed Ordinance Amendment  
  
Please be cautious  
This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear BOA Legislation Committee:  
 
The League strongly supports the proposed Ordinance Amendment you are considering at tonight’s Public Hearing 
which would require commercial waste haulers to have GPS systems on trash collecting equipment operating in New 
Haven, and to make it available if and when the public files a complaint on times of operation or routes. It is important 
for every part of the city where private waste collection companies work to have effective means to ensure compliance 
with regulations on routes and times of operation. 
 
For many years, residents and businesses in Downtown, Fair Haven and the Annex  have complained about All American 
Waste and Waste Management trucks not complying with the approved truck routes and operation times, and in the 
Annex, to driving the wrong way on the one-way section of Goodwin Street. The proposed Ordinance is important to 
Downtown collection areas, which have become increasingly residential. With multiple private company’s operating on 
individual schedules, it is possible that any Downtown Street can have loud equipment operating on every morning. The 
Annex / Fair Haven neighborhood is the area of the city most negatively impacted by municipal solid waste operations 
— hundreds of trucks move throughout the area every day, and often use streets not sanctioned for their regular routes. 
The proposed Ordinance will enhance street safety and help protect residents and businesses from noise and air 
pollution. We urge your to support this Ordinance. 
 
Anstress Farwell, President 
New Haven Urban Design League 
P.O. Box 207257 
New Haven, CT 06520 
203 624 0175 t 
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anstress@urbandesignleague.org 
www.urbandesignleague.org 
https://www.facebook.com/NewHavenUrbanDesign 
 
 
 

 


